Docket No. 70-371

United Nuclear Corperation

Naval Products

ATTN: Mr. W. F. Kirk, Manager
Nuclear and Industrial Safety

67 Sandy UDesert Road

Uncasville, Connecticut 06382

Gentlemen:

Amendment MPP-1 to License SNM-368 was revised September 18, 1981,
to add a new License Condition 3.2. The revision was issued in
response to your September 1, 1981 application for amendment.
Accompanying your application was an amendment fee of $3,500.

The September 18 revision partifally completed the amendment
request, but in a telephone conversation with a member of your
staff, the Licensing staff determined that since your scheduling

has slipped for the fuel development project, the case should be
closed,

In accordance with Footnotes 1(d) and 4 of Section 170.31 of 10
CFR 170, the expenditures required for review of the subject
application are $646. Therefore, we have notified the NRC Divi-

sfon of Accounting and Finance to refund $2,5854 to your Company.

Sincerely,

Signed, 0. James Helioway, Jr,

¥

William O. HHler, Chief
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
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